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Under the leadership of Commissioner Patricia Aho and the LePage Administration, the Maine
Department of Environmental Protection continues to deliver on its 40 year-old mission of
stewarding the state's natural resources while ensuring a sustainable economy.
Join the Maine Real Estate & Development Association (MEREDA) for breakfast on April 9 from 
7:30 - 9 a.m. at DaVinci's Eatery in the Bates Mill Complex to learn who's who in the department's
current management team and hear about the recent improvements the agency has initiated during
her tenure to better serve Maine's environment and its economy. 
Aho will talk about efforts to better support a working waterfront, measurable improvements in permit
processing times, the launch of a sustainability division and much, much more.
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